
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STERLING BUSINESS/FINANCE COMMITTEE 

 

NOTICE OF COMMITTEE DISSOLUTION 

 

 

THE BOARD OF SELECTMEN, AT THEIR MEETING HELD ON 

JANUARY 7, 2015, VOTED TO ACCEPT YOUR RECOMMENDATION 

TO NOT CREATE A BUSINESS/FINANCE MANAGER POSITION AND, 

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY, TO DISSOLVE THE COMMITTEE. 

 

THANK YOU FOR VOLUNTEERING AND REACHING A 

DECISION IN A TIMELY MANNER. 

 

 

 

STERLING BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

RUSSELL M. GRAY 

LINCOLN A. COOPER 

JOHN F. FIRLIK 


